
SHOWTIME AT CLARKSTON HIGH SCHOOL 
June 15 – 7PM 

June 16 – 1PM & 7PM 
 

Please use auditorium doors, which are to the left of the school entrance. 
 

Show Day Procedure 
 

THE SCHOOL DOES NOT ALLOW FOOD OR DRINK BACKSTAGE, IN THE LOBBY, OR 
IN THE AUDITORIUM.  WATER WILL BE PROVIDED FOR THE DANCERS BACKSTAGE.   
 
Friday & Saturday 7PM Shows - The school doors will be opened at 5:30.  All dancers should be 
backstage and ready by 6:15.  Preschool and Kinder students do not need to arrive until 6:15pm.  Please 
be on time to ensure that your dancer is fully prepared for their big night.  Only 1 female adult will 
be allowed backstage  (no friends or siblings), before and after the show.  At 6:15, those not 
participating in the show or working backstage will be asked to take their seat in the auditorium.  
Preschool and Kinder parents will need to leave no later than 6:30pm.   
 
Saturday 1PM Show – The school doors will be opened at 11:30am.  All dancers should be backstage 
and ready by 12:15pm.  Preschool and Kinder students do not need to arrive until 12:15pm.  Please be 
on time to ensure that your dancer is fully prepared for their big day.  Only 1 female adult will be 
allowed backstage (no friends or siblings), before and after the show.  At 12:15, those not participating 
in the show or working backstage will be asked to take their seat in the auditorium.  Preschool and 
Kinder parents will need to leave no later than 12:30pm   
 
FOR THE SAFETY OF YOUR DANCERS, NO ONE WILL BE ALLOWED TO COME 
BACKSTAGE DURING THE PERFORMANCE, AND NO DANCER WILL BE ABLE TO 
LEAVE THE DRESSING ROOM AREA UNTIL THE SHOW IS COMPLETELY OVER.   
Thank you for your cooperation.   
 
All dressing rooms will be marked.  We encourage you to bring quiet things like cards or books to keep 
your dancer occupied.  Many dancers bring blankets to sit on.  There is a tv in all dressing rooms, so 
dancers will be able to watch the show.  **Preschool and Kinder classes will have their own room.  If 
your dancer needs special help with costumes, make sure they find a volunteer to help.  If your dancer 
has three dances or less to change, please see Miss Megan or Miss Emilie at dress rehearsal to 
make arrangements for quick changes.   
 
The auditorium doors will open approximately 30 minutes before the show starts (6:30pm or 12:30pm).  
We STRONGLY encourage those with handicapped or elderly adults to be in their seats by at least 10 
minutes prior to the show’s start.  Please remind your guests that anyone 1 year or older must have a 
ticket.  It is very difficult to seat people in the dark, so urge your guests to be in their seats prior to the 
lights coming down.  Once the show starts, additional guests will only be seated between dances.  NO 
VIDEO CAMERAS OF ANY SORT (including cell phones) OR FLASH PHOTOGRAPHY ARE 
ALLOWED IN THE AUDITORIUM. 
 
This is your dancer’s night to shine and show off a year of hard work!  We suggest they do not swim or 
rest out in the sun on the day of their performance.      
 
**A separate note with special details for preschool and kinder parents will be passed out closer to show 
time.   


